Tannehill Valley Baptist Church

December 8, 2024

Without Suffering There Is No Hope Romans 5:3-5

Sermon Notes

 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	 	

www.tannehillvalley.org
email: tvbc@tannehillvalley.org
(staff member's 1st name) @tannehillvalley.org
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 689 Mc Calla, AL 35111

TANNEHILL VALLEY



BAPTIST CHURCH

"Placing The Heart Of God In The Hearts Of People"

12858 Tannehill Parkway Mc Calla, Al 35111

Phone: 477-6811 or 477-6810 FAX: 477-3421

Ministry Staff

Jonathan D. Reaves Senior Pastor

Marty McDill Children's Minister

Joe Marchetti Music Minister

Joshua Kent Student Minister

Heather Kent Preschool Minister

<u>Tannehill Valley Baptist Church</u> December 8, 2024

If while you are worshiping with us today you have any questions regarding childcare, please see one of our Greeters. They'll be glad to assist you in showing you childcare rooms for babies/younger children. An announcement will be made during the Welcome time concerning Children's Worship for 4 years thru Grade 4.

Joy To The World

Angels From The Realms Of Glory

Welcome

Come Behold The Wondrous Mystery

He Will Hold Me Fast

Message

Bro. Jeremy Powell

Without Suffering There Is No Hope Romans 5:3-5

Before The Throne Of God Above

Offertory Prayer

Larry Smith

Always Good

E-Giving On-Line Donations (FEES APPLY)
Giving by mail or bank draft? Mail to P.O. Box 689 Mc Calla, AL 35111
For more information, go online at www.tannehillvalley.org

Sunday, December 8, Christmas Musical at 5 PM

We are in our Fall and Winter Bible Reading Plan, *The Gospel of John*. The Reading Plan booklets are in the Worship Center. and Office Lobby. This reading plan will take us through December 27. Bro. Jon publishes Bible Study Reviews each Friday with the Newsflash as an attachment, on the TVBC FB page, or at the TVBC Website www.tannehillvalley.org under Resources in the Bulletin/Announcement tab listed as Bible Study Review.

Bible Reading Plan: Week 15 – December 9-13 John 20:1-18,19-23,24-29,30-31,21:1-14



We Kindly Request That All Cell Phones Be Silenced

Church Information and Opportunities Available

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering

We are receiving the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering through the end of December. Offering envelopes are in the foyers if you missed getting an envelope from the bulletin this past Sunday. This offering goes to support our international missionaries around the world. Our goal this year will be \$10,000.00. Our week of Prayer begins today, December 8-December 15, there is a prayer guide in the bulletin today.

December 5 PM Focus

December 8 – Adult Choir Christmas Musical (Nursery Provided) and Christmas Meal to follow at 6:00 PM (See the Insert for Details)

December 15 – No Evening Service

December 22 – Lord's Supper Service (Nursery Provided)

December 29 - No Evening Service

Adult Choir Christmas Musical

THIS EVENING-Sunday, December 8 at 5 PM our Adult Choir will present "Gloria...The Wonders of His Love" Christmas Musical, the Children's Cross Choir will participate during the program as well. Nursery and Preschool care is available.

Christmas Dinner will follow the program at 6 PM, we hope everyone will join us for this time of celebration this evening. (SEE THE INSERT FOR ALL THE MENU DETAILS)

BHS HIGHSCHOOL WINTER CONCERT

The Brookwood Highschool Choir and Ensemble, along with Mr. David Blackwell, will be here on Thursday, December 12 at 7PM for a Winter Concert if you would like to come and enjoy Christmas music while supporting our local high school students.

Joy Maker Trip: Saturday, December 14

"Christmas Over the Mountain" at Hunter Street Baptist Church. Tickets are \$5.00 and benefits Foster Families, payment due today. Signup sheet is in the foyer if you missed signing up in Sunday School. We will leave the church on the bus at 1:15 PM and the event begins at 2 PM.

Student Ministry Christmas Party

All student's 7th-12th grade are invited to the Student Ministry Christmas Party set for Wednesday, December 18, it starts at 6:30 PM lasting until 7:45 PM. Food, Music and Games. Please bring a \$10.00 gift for exchange.

Student Ministry Winter Trip January 17-20

We will be at Shocco Springs this year for our winter trip. The deposit of \$50 is due ASAP. Let Bro. Joshua know you will be coming on the trip today!